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PERT testing appointments are now being scheduled through RegisterBlast, the EFSC online scheduling tool that is available 24/7. 

Here is the link to RegisterBlast:

 https://www.easternflorida.edu/admissions/placement-testing/registerblast.cfm

There is no fee or access code required when scheduling the PERT for the first time. 

Only those students who need to retest will receive a specific access code. These students will visit RegisterBlast two times: once to request an access code which generates the billing fee, and again to schedule the actual test appointment using the access code that was emailed to them. Please note it may take up to 3 days for the system to provide the access code.

Important: The testing center is requesting that an EFSC application be on file at the time of retesting. They plan to enforce this policy effective April. They are adding the information to their confirmation template when the retest access code is emailed to the student, and will shift to the student’s Titan email with future correspondence.

